
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-SAFETY 
We would like to remind parents about the importance of e-safety.  Please be vigilant and monitor what your 
child is accessing online.   
You can find resources. Advice and tips to help keep your child safe online on the school website. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Sorry to be that person who moans a lot, but… 
Can I remind parents/carers to contact the office if their child is not in school.  
Contacting the teacher via Seesaw is Ok but we don’t always get the message as 
teachers are busy prepping for the school day.  Also, can I remind parents and 
carers to send in, via Seesaw, a copy of their child’s doctor/dentist appointment 
card. This will help to keep our records straight. 
 
Thank you, Mr Southern 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Esme, Alex 

Year 1 – Jack, Lilly 

Year 2 – Savannah, Olivia 

Year 3 – All the ‘isolation heroes’ 

Year 4 – Tommy, Thomas C, Ollie, Matilda  

Year 5 – Emily, Francesca, William 

Year 6 – Maisy, Freya H 
 
 

 

 

 
 


